For the attention of Sam Watts.

Dear Sam,
We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC.

Although we do not object to the proposed roof extension, we feel that the drawings and design of
the proposed ground floor are really appalling.

The proposed front and back doors are set too close to the edge of the building and the proposed
window on the ground floor seems to float in an un-co-ordinated way. We also suggest that a
single sash window on the ground floor is not in keeping with the traditional types of windows in
mews buildings.

Yours sincerely,
Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC,

31 Oval Road,
London NW1 7NR



